GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 4 of 2019

SALE OF INTOXICATING LIQUOR

Pursuant to the Liquor License Act Cap. 13.17 of the
Laws of Saint Lucia, persons who offer intoxicating
liquor for sale must have the relevant liquor license.
Current holders of licenses must renew such licenses
immediately.

The Customs and Excise Department is in the process of
embarking on a compliance drive to enforce the
provisions of this Act and persons found selling
intoxicating liquor without the relevant licence will be
prosecuted. Your compliance in this regard is therefore
solicited.

For further information please contact the Export
Verification Unit, Maher Centre Building, William Peter
Boulevard, Castries at telephone No. 468-
4800/1432/33 or Customs Department, Chitolie
Building, Beanfield, Vieux Fort, at telephone No. 468-
4900/10 or the First or Second District Court.

Please be guided accordingly.

Comptroller of Customs & Excise (Ag)

28™ June 2019




